

...the educational prism through which students realize meaning and purpose in their lives...

TO: Members, Board of Education

Dr. Albert G. Roberts, Superintendent of Schools

FROM: Therese M. O'Neill, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations

RE: Recertification of Hazardous Routes

DATE: July 13, 2010

Per Section 29-C of the <u>Illinois School Code</u>, the Board of Education is required annually to review hazardous conditions of approved crossings and certify to the State Superintendent of Education that they remain unchanged. Attached is a list of Hazardous Crossings, which has not changed for the past two school years that the Administration is bringing forward for the Board's review and final approval at its August 24, 2010 meeting. Once approved, this information will be forwarded to the State Superintendent of Education.

Attachment (1)

